
From: Jandl, Lauren
To: Jandl, Lauren
Cc: Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: RE: Public Records Request
Date: Friday, July 22, 2022 11:49:51 AM

Hi, Jess,
 
I spoke with the requestor and let her know that no one from office attended the July conference
and she withdrew her request. Please let me know if there is anything else that you need.
 
Lauren
 

From: Jandl, Lauren 
Sent: Friday, July 22, 2022 11:37 AM
To: zrobbins@essential.org
Subject: Public Records Request
 
Hello, Zehava,
 
I am writing to follow up on the voicemail that I left for your earlier today. I am seeking a clarification
regarding your public records request, dated July 19, 2022. I can be reached at 802-595-8679.
 
Best,
 
Lauren
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Cell:  802-595-8679 
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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